
"America in the World: Polish and American Perspectives"  

with the students of National War College 

 

A group of National War College students and graduates visited Poland on May 11-15, 2010 for their 

international program. The group are a mix of military from all the services (mostly Lieutenant 

Colonels) and civilians from other agencies like the State Department or CIA. During their program in 

Poland the group will meet with the General Staff, National Security Bureau representatives and 

university students to discuss Polish-American relations in respective fields. 

https://nwc.ndu.edu/

